NOVEMBER NEWSLETTER


Applications for September 2020
Please remember that if you wish to make an application to the school for your child for September 2020, a Notification of Intention to Apply Form must be completed as soon as possible.  If you require a form, please contact our school office  Monday - Friday between 2.40pm to 3.40pm.


Drama Lessons
Drama lessons will commence for all classes on Tuesday 12th   November. These  classes will be taken by Ms Carmel McLoughlin and will continue for a four week period.


Can you  Help Us?
 If anybody has any balls of wool or  pieces of material we would greatly appreciate if you would donate them to the school. These are to aid with our Visual Arts material.


Board of Management Elections
 Ballot papers for election of parent representatives on the school Board of Management will be issued today. Please check your child’s schoolbag and return all ballot papers by Monday 11th November.


School  Closure
[bookmark: _GoBack]The school will have an early closure on Wednesday 27th November at 12.30pm and school will be closed  for pupils on Thursday 23rd January 2020. Staff will be engaging in Continuous Professional Development.


 Liam McCarthy Cup
 Representatives from the Tipperary Team will be visiting the  school tomorrow with the Liam McCarthy Cup. Pupils are encouraged to wear  their Tipperary jerseys or the Tipp colours. We look forward to seeing an array of Tipperary supporters!


 




